
 

 

February 12, 2021 

 To Whom It May Concern, 
 

Keiser University has been a “Go-To” community partner of the Greater Sarasota 
Chamber of Commerce for many years. This year our Chamber is celebrating it’s 100th 
years of serving over 1,000 businesses in the Sarasota/ Manatee Region.  

When we think of strong community partners in solving issues locally, we look to our 
blue chip companies, educational institutions and non-profit partners. Keiser 
University is one of these companies.  

We have also had the opportunity to work and interact with Keiser students and 
continue to be impressed by the caliber of individuals that come through the Keiser 
programs. The quality of students and graduates are professional and have the soft 
skills that employers are looking for in new hires. 

I would be happy to talk further with you regarding the Chamber’s strong ties to 
Keiser University and it’s leadership in Dr. Michelle Morgan. 

 

Sincerely, 

Heather Kasten 
President/CEO 
The Greater Sarasota Chamber of Commerce 
1945 Fruitville Road 
Sarasota, FL 34236 
(941)556-4050 
hkasten@sarasotachamber.com 
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